
I write to support the councils rejection of the above DA 
I object on the following grounds
- Fire protection requirements would mean clearing into the War Memorial Park, impacting 
threatened species habitat and the fragile water catchment)
- The stream (above where extensive earthworks would occur) leads into the main feeder 
creek of Manly Dam where the very last population of Climbing Galaxias fish in Sydney live. It 
is one of the last healthy creeks in our area. 
- Manly Dam is the last freshwater lake in Sydney where you can still swim !!

Again, I am Supporting Council's refusal of this D.A. because of the need to protect biodiversity 
and Manly Dam's bushland and water catchment.

Sincerely

Mrs Robin Oxenbury
Cromer
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